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REPORT TO THE WA-ACTE EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 

Section 
 
 
Submitted By: Tricia Littlefield & Rachel Aszklar 
 
Date Submitted: 11/6/2023 
 
 
1. Accomplishments Since the Last Report (please identify the strategic plan 

goal/objective each activity seeks to achieve): 
 

 Quality Professional Development-  Our WA-FACSE section held our annual conference in 
Vancouver on Oct. 22-24th, 2023.   We had 2 keynote speakers, over 75 workshop presenters, 
around 15 sponsors/vendors, and over 200 attendees.  
Quality Association Improvement- We have full leadership for our association with every board 
position filled and active within our association.  We also conducted a financial audit and have 
healthy financials.  
Networking & Communication- We had strong communications around our annual conference on 
social media and through email announcements.  Held targeted networking room sessions during 
our conference to help teachers with individual courses and curriculum.  Held a BINGO night 
networking event where over 50 members participated at our annual conference.  

 
 
2. Emerging Critical Issues/Concerns for WA-ACTE and/or Your Section (for information 

purposes only): 
 
  Communication to the new committee chairs about the WA-ACTE meetings and committee 
responsibilities.  When does on-boarding occur with new committee chairs, and  how do we know they 
are getting the communications about their committee responsibilities.  This can help us better support 
our board members and committee chairs. 
 
3. Emerging Critical Issues/Concerns for the Field of Career and Technical Education (for 

information purposes only): 
 
      
 
4. Other Comments/Suggestions: 
 
      
 
5. Upcoming Meetings or Conferences: 
WA-FACSE Spring Board Retreat- February 23-25th, 2024 


